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Across our new district, there is a great deal of buzz as work continues towards building CNY Rotary. The 
Steering Committee continues to make progress and several of the transition action groups have 
submitted plans for moving forward.  
 
Of critical importance, the process for nominations and elections has been approved. This process will 
guide our activities as we work to identify future leaders. Succession planning is important, which is why 
electing and training a Rotarian to serve as District Governor, or President in our case, happens well in 
advance of a person's term. The first President of CNY Rotary will be Lizzy Martin who will fill the role 
from July 2024-June 2025. 
 
Soon it will be time to identify the person to serve as President after Lizzy. There is a nomination 
committee consisting of Past District Governors, Past Club Presidents and Assistant Governors from each 
current district (7150, 7170, 7190). The committee will put out a call for nominations to all clubs along 
with a position description and frequently asked questions. 
 
Look for more information about the nomination committee and the nomination process in the next few 
weeks. There are also many additional opportunities to serve our new district as a committee member 
or leader. Each Rotarian has a way to be of service and we hope you will consider how you can join us as 
we build this new district. 
 
Lastly, we are excited to welcome you to our joint district conference in May. The weekend offers the 
chance to engage in fellowship and learn more about the projects each of our districts has been engaged 
in this year. Registration closes soon, so head to www.rotary7150.org to sign up today! 
 
Remember you should all be following CNY Rotary on Facebook or Instagram (@cnyrotary) and you can 
get answers to frequently asked questions at www.cnyrotary.org.  
 

http://www.rotary7150.org/
http://www.cnyrotary.org/

